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Sent: 13 December 2020 06:46

To: _WEB_Local Plan

Subject: Local Plan Feedback - serious objections to more development in Whitminster!

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Categories: Consulation response

To whom it may concern 

 

I'm a resident of Whitminster village and I object to development of site WHI012 (Land South of Hyde Lane, 

Whitminster) which is well outside the existing development boundary and is served by an undrained single lane 

road that cannot support twenty houses.  

 

I also object to development of PGP1 (Land at Grove End Farm) for up to 2,250 houses as it will destroy the local 

character of Whitminster village and extend urban sprawl from Stroud through to Whitminster. 

 

Whitminster has recently already received development for some new homes and valuable green space has been 

taken up (Newland Homes development). The proposed developments above will completely destroy the village and 

community feel, the reason my family moved to Whitminster to raise our family.   

 

Traffic is already busy within the area, causing congestion on local roads. Stroud has many other more suitable sites 

for development which would cause less impact.  

 

Regards 

 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


